
KWHA Board of Director’s Meeting
April 16, 2023, Meeting
Embassy Suites Coldstream, Lexington, KY

The meeting was called to order by President Baker.
The members present were Peggy Bramerloh, Jason
Joseph, Terry Logan Lunsford, Tina Moss, Jude
Rose, Tim Toler, Jamie Tucker, and Jacob West.
Robby Bradley, Darrell Collins, Gabe Owens, Robyn
Parsons, Matt Porter, Joey Tackett, Sammie Tyra,
and Christin Wood had excused absences.

The minutes from March 5, 2023, were reviewed.
Judy Rose moved the minutes report to be accepted
as presented, seconded by Peggy Bramerloh. Motion
carried with all in favor.

The treasurer’s report was presented by Peggy
Bramerloh. Discussion held. Terry Logan Lunsford
moved the treasurer’s report to be accepted as
presented, seconded by Tim Toler. Motion carried
with all in favor.

Peggy Bramerloh reported on behalf of the Blue
Book Committee. The books will be ready to be
given out at the Derby Classic.



Tina Moss reported on behalf of Horse Show
Committee. Tina Moss is going to get with Brandy
to do trophies. No budget has been set at this point.
Discussion was held on when to mail Kentucky
Celebration items to membership. Cloia Collins will
have all items mailed August 1, 2023.

Judy Rose reported on behalf of Sponsorship
Committee. A letter has been sent to all directors,
please be trying to get sponsors.

The Juvenile Committee discussed show that would
be held in May. They have asked for help with
sponsorships and show workers.

Jacob West reported on behalf of the Technology
Committee. He discussed several options and dollar
amounts to update the current website after talking
with Nicole Coffey.

All the other committees had nothing to report on
at this time.

Jaime Tucker thanked everyone for the prayers,
phone calls, and messages during her loss.

Terry Logan Lunsford has been contacted by Mason
Varney asking the board to consider doing a



sponsorship for the Bluegrass Classic. Tina Moss
moved to do a $200 sponsorship, seconded by Jacob
West. Motion carried with all in favor.

The next meeting will be on Sunday, August 20th, at
Embassy Suites Coldsprings in Lexington at 2:00 pm.

Tim Toler moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded
by Tina Moss.


